Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter

September 2018

September brings mixed emotions in the center,
A5 we 53y goodbye to our children l=aving
for schodl andg wish them we”, we also get
to wel come br[g |'|1':, hew Fces who are =aget
to learn! We locked forward to an esciting
and fun filld year!

The daycare wil! be closed on Monday,
Septernbet 34 in obsetvance of Labor Day.

Friday, September 14th (s Teddy Bear Day! All of
the children can bting in their fvorite
teddy baar and wear their pajamas oh this
dary!

We will be having Buffalo Days on Friday,
Septemnber 21 and  26t.The children ate
encoutaded to wegr Bills geat fo suppart
their team!

Picture Day is going to be oh Octobar £t and
Eth e will be sehdihg out mote
information shortly,

Pleass keep an eye out for Scholastic Book
Otdets which will be in ok childs cubbry
zaty this month, They are a great way to
builg ot childs I[brary. Ordets are due by
September 144,

Just 3 reminder, tultion is always due the Friday
bafore the week of attendance. There are
autormatic late payment faes of $10/day for
ahy unpaid balance starting on Monday
moktings. Thank you.

As always, plegse make sure that you are
lsbeling any bottles, sippy cups, and lunch
bags with your child's first and last names.
Thank you!

Lythgdais !l
This manth we would like fa wish Marcus,
Elliatt, & Spancar 2 very happy 1% birthday,
Vieda & Ell= 2 vary happy 2" Birthday, Ell
f Liam 2 very happy 3% birthday, and
CJ) & Cooper 2 very happy 4% birthday!!
Wia hr:upe averyana has 3 great d,a}-'.f.f

Stay Teacher!

Cargratu lztions o our Star Teachar of the Manth
iss Janiz Fram our Ward Road loczfion. Miss
Jaria takes an mary vales within aur centar, ane
baing the Pre— 4 room zide. Sha is hare svary
mathing first fhl’ng graeting znd saaing tha
children as they come in and making sure the
canteris rear_t}-' far tha d;a}f. sha a|wa}-'5 ansures that
the childrar zre safz and having fun and s navar
aFral'r_t to gat rl'ghf ir with thair p|&}f. You can oftan
sae Miss Janiz running zraund tha p|&}-’grr:uunr_t
getfing har students up znd activel MissJania is
alsa aur ga fa parsan if Miss Megzn i5 ever aut af
the canfar. She lmows the ins and the cufs of the
cenfar and she doss 3 greaf job making sure
ever}ff:hl'ng Funs stmaath |}-'. #iss Jania has baan 3
part oftha Bu nry Bunch Emﬂ}f since day Tand we
are vary blassad and ludsy o have her. She 5 vary
depandabla and can be countad on to complate
any task ghvan fo hat. Wiz Jania’s con ﬁ'd;enu:e if
her job 2nd willingnass fo work ars just 3 Faw
(] wh}-' she 5 suchan impartant
emp|ct}-'ee to aur center. Cangratu lzticons
fliss Janial We lawve waulll

STAR STUDENTS!

Each month wa hava a “Star Shudent” of tha
maonth. Thalead teachars will maka tha
cholca. Certificatas and prizes will ba
awardad to tha childran at tha bagimming of tha
month. Tha teachar will basa theiy dacision on
growth and devralopmant, ¥alating to othars,
aating and napping hahits, and othey STAR
QUALITIES! O
Cur wonderful Star Stadanta thiz month
are...

INEENT: James

TODDIEER: Greyaon

Kathlesn

Grace
Matthewr
&

livia
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|ntant News!

We hope everyone had a wonderful summer! The babies at

Bunny Bunch had A LOT of fun this summet, but are ready for 3 new

and fun year full of growing and learning! The theme this month s
"The Wondetful World of Shapes and Colors!” The babies will be busy this
month reading, singing, dancing, painting, gluing, and learning! These little

cuties will have 3 lot of fun &5 they ﬁhger paint, paint with toy cars, tmake tissue
paper apples, and do many, many morte fun activities! We cannot wait to
start this fun school year in the Infant Room!

Just 3 reminder, anytime your child gets new immunizations, please bring in a
prmtout from the doctor to give to the office. Thank you!

Friday, September 14% is Teddy Bear Day! The children are invited to wear their
pajamas and bring their favorite teddy bear to school!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Jases

Jamies is having so much fun in our Infant Room and is doing such 3 great job! He is an
adosable and handsome little br::'y who is adored by absa[ute[y everyonel This little cutie is

so sweet and loveable, always ready o give hugs and always smiling. He is itmpressing his

teachers more and more each day with all that he does. He s 2 bﬁ'g]'lt and independent
br:r;,f who likesto deo ‘H‘IEHEIS on his own and EXF‘[DE’E new tht‘ngs around the room. He loves
to push the lion waller 3ll around the rootn 3nd now he iswallking 3ll on his own! He also
loves 1o P[&‘;( and have fun, and he Especia[[y lilees to p[ay with the toy xy[Dp]‘lDﬂE, lister to

stories, and he [oves to pop all of the bubbles du?ing bubble titme, which a[ways; has him

[3ughing and stmiling. Jatnes is such 3 sweetheset and we are [oving watching him [ezen

and grow! Ccngiratu[aticm James!l We [ove youlll
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To&&]er News!

We would like to welcome all of our new and returning taddlers!
We hope everyone had a wonderful summet! We are looking
forward to an exciting and fun filled year of learning

The theme this month in the toddler room is “Back to School® as we
prepare for the beginning of the school year with many fun crafts and
activities. “School Time® s how the toddlers kick off the beginning of the
month. Some of the crafts p[a nned will have the children ma king 3 school
bus, ruler, and backpack craft! Our next week, “New Friends,* will have
the children making friendship flowets, 3 friendship train, and even
making yummy brownies! During the week "All About Me,* the kiddos
will be decorating a birthday cake craft, making “all about me’
balloons, and cteating mirror images of themselves! The month will
end with ”APP[EE All Around.” Some of the neat activities p[a nned for
this week include making apple prints, creating tissue paper apples, and
tasting vaHous app[e flavored items! In addition to the crafts each week,
the toddlers will be FDCUS[F}E} on 3 different color, 5hape, letter, and
number, which on can found on the monthly calendar.
September is sure to be 3 fun month full of learning with new friends!

Friday, September 14" is Teddy Bear Day! The children are invited to wear
their pajamas and bring their favorite teddy bear to school!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month,
Gregson
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To&&]er News!

Crrisiserr-is 3 super sweet and adosable [itte br::'y who is dcfng 3 grezt [r::'b in
out Toddler Room! Greyson recently moved out into his new classroom and instantly
becatne an itnportant  and fun paet of the classl He is doing 3 very good job FD[[mfng
directions and is 3lways so kind and ﬁrt’end[y to absolutely everyone. He does an awesome
(ob sharing and playing with all of his friends and is 3 very good helper when it cotmes to
clean up time! This bright and handsome little boy is having so much fun [=arning new
tht‘ngs and he a[ways [oves to do all of his worl. He is ccnstant[y happy and smi[z‘ng,
Especfa[[y when outside on the p[aygmund whese he l[oves to sun and P[ay and deive in the
cars. This cutie also [oves to do crafts, dance to music, and play in ous sensory bins.
Geeyson is 3h absolute plezsure to have in our Toddler Rootm and we are very excited to
continue towatch hiem [e2en and g o Ccngiratu[aticm Greysonll We [ove youlll
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re-K 3 News!

We would like to welcome all of our new and returning pre-k students! We hope that
Everyone had a wonderful summer! We are ]u::u::uking forward to 3 fun and exciting
school year filled with lots of learning and new friends!

Our monthly theme, "Stepping Into School,” will keep the children engaged
throughout the month of September. During this month, we will be having a lot of
fun while doing a lot of learning! During the first week, "Beqinning A New School
Year," the children will be making their very own Brown Bear, Brown Bear book as we
incowporate learning our colors and working on developing fine motor skills through
fun crafts. "Hooray for Pre-K 3" is the following week's theme. The activities will
focus on name recognition, shapes, and cutting. A week of "New Friends® will provide
the opportunity for the children to talk about the importance of friendship and get to
know each other through some fun activities! Finally, we have, "Me & My Family,”
where our goal will be o help the children become aware of how very special and
unique they are! The children will be encouraqed to bring in baby and family pictures,
and a favorite picture of themselves to share with their friends! September is qoing to
be 3 great start to the school year for our pre-k 3!

As always, please check the calendar for special events and activities. Fridays are our

"Show and Tell” days and are usually related to our theme, color, number, or shape

that the children may be working on. Please make sure to always label the item (s}
to avoid confusion. Thank you!

Friday, September 14t is Teddy Bear Day! The children are invited to wear
thelr pajamas and bring their favorite teddy bear to school!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,
Kathieen
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re-K 3 News!

Kotdese is our Star of the Month for doing 3 fantastic [obin our Pre-K 3 Room!
Kathleen is a fun-loving, bright, and beawtiful young [ady who is just 3 joy to have in dlass
every day! This happy gitl loves to [eam and she does 3 great [ob participating in Circle
Titrie and centers. She is [earning to weite her natme and she already knows her 3ddress! She
[e3¢ns very quickly and constantly impresses her teachers. Kathleen is always smiling and
having fun, and she [oves to be silly and malee everyone [augh! She is also very sweet and
cating and helps othees out all of the time. She has such 3 big heart and that is one of the
FERSONY why evesyone ust adores hee! This little sweetie [oves to F'[&‘;( with the baby dolls,
be creztive in the dress up center, and sing and dance. We are so very happy to have this
wonhdestul younq lady in our Pre-K.3 Rootry 3nd 3¢ excited to have s fun new school ye3t
with hes! Cr::'ngiratu[aticm Kathleen!! We [ove youlll
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Fr&:~K 4 News!

We hope that everyone had 3 fun, safe, and memorable summer! 1t (s hard to believe that F3ll
is fust around the corner and that the new school year (s unfolding. However, you can rest
assured that vour child (s 3bout to begin 3 new and exciting experience participating in our

Pre-K 4 Program! Apples, shapes, colors, numbers, and especially children's happy faces are all

3 special part of 3 new month, 3 new school year, and 3 new adventure in [ezrning!

Septemnber’s monthly theme is “Stepping into School” with the first week being "Welcome to
schooll” Activities this week will focus on getting into the routine of school rules 3nd finding
out what the children would like to learn gbout this year, as well 35 3 fun first day of school
aetivity! The following week, “Getting to Know Each Other,” will have the children talking
about how they are 3like and different from each other, We will also be doing some fun crafts
and gotivities 35 we getdo kinow our new friends. Ta[k[ng about “Fam[[y" is how we spend the
third week in Septernber. This week the children will share pictares of their families, work on
rmaking pictures of their homes, 3nd work on learning their addresses. We end Septernber with
one of our favorite f3ll themes, “Apples!” During this week, the children will be busy doing all
kinds of activities and crafts that focus on apples. They will be learning about adectives,
working on their tracing skills, and will also be continuing to work on writing their [zt
garnes. The children will be mak[ng app[esaur:e 3= 2 spr;-r:[a[ treat this week and they will also get
to taste test different apples and apple treats. We are looking forward to all of the fun [earning
that will take place in our pre-k 4 room during Septermber!

Starting this month, your child will have thelr own homework binder. New things for them to
work on will be sent home every Menday. Please help your child to complete the work and
keturn it elther before of on Friday. There are homework binder bins In the dlassroom where

your child can put their binder! Thank you!

At the beginning of each month you will receive 3 monthly calendar.

Plegse keep these calendars handy to keep track of any special days and “Show & Tell” themes.
"Show & Tell” is always on Fridays and is usually related to our weekly theme. Please make
sUFe 31y iterms brought in are labeled to avoid m[sp[ar:ement and confusion. We will 3lso write
wee[dy rerninders on the L’[a[[y sheets which gre sent home each day
and on the whiteboard outside of the dassroom! Thank youl

Friday, Septamber 14% is Teddy Baar Day! The children are Invited to wegr
their pajamas and bring their favortte teddy bear to school!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,
Grace , Matthew , & Olivia !!
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Fr&:~K 4 News!

)

Grate (s our Star of the Month for  her eagerness to learn during dass!

Grace is3 begutiful, bright, 3nd very loving young [ady who we are so excited to have in our Pre-
4 lgss this =-Td This happy aod sm[[ey g[r[ irrpressed s 2 lot over the surmrmer with her [ove of
learning and how quickly she learned new things. She is very hardworking and does 3 wonderful
iob following directions. She [oves to do centers and her work (s always completed so nicely. This
litte srmarty gives 110% with all that she does! Grace writes her first name Ex'treme[y well a[reacty,
knows all of her letters, and is very qood 3t rhym[ng! the [oves to participate (n rlass discussions

aud (s o excited when i (s time to learn something new. Grace's fun-loving and super sweet
personality is what rmakes others [ove being around her. She quickly became friends with everyone
ity class because of her big heart and constant happy attitude. This sweetie [oves to do crafts, read
books, and dance and have fun! She defimitely brightens up our classroom and we are [ooking
forward to 3 fun year with her, we know that she will do 3 Gntastic job!
Congr&tu[aﬂons Grace!l We [ove woulll
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Fr&:~K 4 News!

Matthew (s our Star of the Month for being on his very best behavior each and every day!
fatthew started with us in the beginning of summer and quickly becarne an important part of our
class! All of his teachers and friends instantly loved hirn and his fun-loving and very sweet
personality. He does an armazing job following directions and is constantly setting 3 good example
for others. Matthew has wonderful manners and (s so kind and caring to everyone Not only (s he
3 qreat listener but he 5 very bright too! He already knows how to write his narme all by hirmself
and he knows all of his [etters! He is very hardworking and be does 3 very qood job during centers,
always completing all of his work and taking his tirme with it. He also loves to do Cirdle Time and
can always be found helping his teachers when it comes to calendar and weather time, Matthew
absolutely [oves to have fun and play wath all of his new friends, build with the blocks, 3nd he [oves
to practice his wrltitg (o the dry erase center, We 3re all very excited fo have this handsorme,
bright, and friendly young man in our Pre-k 4 Class and know that he (s going to have 3 fantastic
year preparing for Kindergarten! Congratulations Matthew!! We love youlll
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Fr&:~K 4 News!

Olivia is our Star of the Month for working hard to get ready for the Pre-K 4 Room!
Clivia started to transition into her new dassroom over the surnmer and has been doing such 3
fartastic job. This [itte sweetheart is always on her very best behavior and she does 3 wonderful job
following directions. Oliviz is very bright and she has such 3 [ove for [earning. She s constantly
irrpressing her teachers with how qu[ck[y she [ezrns gnd with how much she a[reacty ko about
so rnaty things. She (s also very hard working and does 3 great job with all of her work, Not only s
Cliviz 3 very good worker but she (s an extremely kind and caring young lady who others
absolutely love being around. She is constantly so sweet to everyone and her teachers can always
count on her to be 3 great helper! She has such 3 kind beart, adorable smile, 30d [oving
personality. This happy girl [oves to be creative and color and paint, play pretend in the kitchen
center, and learn new things during Circle Time. Clivia (s 3 begutiful and sweet younq [ady who
brightens up the dassroorn and we are so excited to have 3 fun school year with her! We have no
doubt that she is going to do 3 terrific job! Congratulations Oliva!l We [ove you!!
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